
Drinkstone Parish Council 

Highways 
Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated 02 March 2020 

Agenda Item; Councillor portfolios   

General 

As of 1 March there are 3 highways issues logged on the Suffolk Highways website 
(discounting duplicates); vis.  

1. Blocked drain(s) at jcn of Chapel Lane and Gedding Road. Suffolk CC Highways are 
not taking action but have added it to their routine inspection programme.  

2. Flooding at Park Road, between Whitefield House and Stone Cottage. I have a 
meeting arranged for 8:30am with Matthew Fox, Suffolk CC Highways Engineer to 
inspect the problem. 

3. Flooding on highway near Church Cottage, The Street. This issue has been logged by 
a resident, and a resident (possibly the same person) has separately emailed me 
requesting some resolution to a long standing problem. This overrun of flood water 
onto the highway is coincidentally where a road traffic accident took place on 29th 
Feb. 

 
Suffolk CC reporting can be found at www.highwaysreporting.suffolk.gov.uk 
 
SID (Speed Indication Display)  
 
Of the two residents to not respond to the “permission/objection” questionnaire, I have 
personally spoken to one resident who verbally has confirmed they have no objection. I 
have provided a second copy of the questionnaire and requested it be completed and 
signed.  
 
Residents on Beyton Road have objected to the proposed sign, it is therefore suggested that 
the post for this site be utilised between the Substation and Village Hall. 
 

1. Rattlesden Road opposite allotments TL962597 (Elm Cottage and Hammond Lodge) 

2. Jcn of Gedding Road and Rattlesden Road TL958603 (The Paddocks and Brookside) 

3. Opposite Village Hall, Gedding Road TL960606 (1 and 3 Gedding Road) 

4. The Street between The Old Almshouses and Drinkstone Lodge TL959614 (Old Almhouses 

and Drinkstone Lodge) 

5. Opposite Rectory Cottage and Brook House Beyton Road TL959620 (Rectory Cottage and 

Brook House) 

6. Between the Substation and Village Hall. 

7.  

DPC Parish Clerk is submitting application for Suffolk CC Locality Grant  

Prepared by Cllr Paul Selvey     

http://www.highwaysreporting.suffolk.gov.uk/

